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Subject:  AM-50BAE SERIES WATER INLET AND DRAIN FITTING 
CHANGES 
 
Beginning with the following model and serial numbers AM-50BAE P12632E and AM-50BAE-AD 
P10110E the drain connection and location of the brass water inlet fitting will change. 
 
In previous models the brass water inlet fitting  was included in the unit’s accessory bag.  Beginning with 
these serial numbers it will be installed on the unit prior to shipping. The connection size will continue to 
be ½” FPT.  
 
The drain connection for these units will also be changed from the 5/8” I.D. rubber hose to a standard ½” 
FPT fitting. 
 
Hoshizaki requires a minimum ½” ID drain line connection to the unit including a vented tee. 
 
The Spec Sheet, Instruction Manual, etc. will be updated to reflect these changes.  In the interim a notice 
will be attached to the door to alert the installer of the above installation changes.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this change please contact Technical Support at 1-800-233-1940. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Drain Outlet ½” FPT 
*Note requires ½” ID 
minimum drain line 


